
The SILC office has been closed for approximately a month now. The executive director is 

working remotely from home. Our meetings will be by Zoom until further notice. 

We are working on give to Lincoln day and our goal for that is to get funds to buy hand sanitizer 

and masks to distribute to people with disabilities. 

We have Zoom meetings every two weeks with the executive committee to discuss pandemic 

policy and any changes that need to be made or implemented. 

We recently finished our state plan for the next three years (SPIL) and will submit that after 

approval from the committee at our next meeting on May 14. We may need a meeting before that 

due to new information we got about changes to the SPIL concerning the coronavirus cares 

package payments.  Our executive director is planning to retire next spring and we are discussing 

the plans to make that a smooth transition. 

SILC has sent out a survey about how people are doing with the pandemic and any needs they 

may have. We got a large response and we have sent out a second survey that is currently in 

process of getting responses. We have heard back from all across Nebraska on these surveys and 

have referred people to services needed during this time. 


